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Dear Business Opportunities Committee members:
 
 
Attached is a revised draft of the opportunities we will test through our business plan process, based on 
suggestions made at the Board meeting and also some emerging information (the REAL ID final rule and 
increased interest in driver’s license verification systems). To better differentiate between priorities, the 
document now breaks down opportunities into four priority categories rather than three.
 
We plan to approach these business plans through a team process, with team members and a team leader 
identified for each project we analyze. Patrice will lead teams for the first few projects, except NMVTIS 
consumer access, which Vivienne has been leading.
 
Julie suggested we start to use our Board team site for sharing committee documents, which I plan to do 
once I have a training session with our IT folks to better understand the different functions available to us 
and how to best use the site for real-time sharing of documents and communications.
 
I look forward to your comments and suggestions.
 
 
 
Best regards,
 
Neil
 
 
Neil D. Schuster
President & CEO
American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators
tel:        1.703.270.8932
email:   nschuster@aamva.org
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